
Call letter for Driving Skill Test for Post of Driver 

 

 In connection with recruitment of Drivers, the Driving Skill Test is 

scheduled on 15-12-2023 -Friday at The Institute of Road Transport (IRT),  

100 Feet Road, Taramani, Chennai 600 113. 

 Call letter to eligible candidates have been sent via e-mail. 

Reporting time to the  

student in the venue 
: 08.30 AM 

Landmarks : Institute of Road Transport (IRT) 

Google Map : https://maps.app.goo.gl/4rPCEPPnGqQ9WyjF9 
 

Note: Please note that recruitment for Driver would consist of two types of 

examination: 
i) Driving Skill Test 

ii) Computer Based Test  

 

    “This call letter is for Driving Skill Test for the post of Driver” 
 
“Computer Based Test” call letter would be enabled through online link 

shortly.” 
 

 All information would only be posted in our website www.boat-srp.com, 

under news and events column. Hence, please visit our website frequently.  
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